
Upcoming Music Recital Announcement 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are excited to announce that our annual Music Recital will be held on Friday, April 15, 

2023, at 6:00 PM in the school auditorium. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for our talented students to showcase their musical abilities. We 

encourage all families to attend and support our young musicians. 

Please mark your calendars for this special event, and look out for more details in the coming 

weeks. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The Music Department 

Our Private School 


